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kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 11:19 AM
To: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: FW: 5007 & 5009 County Road 16 OWWTS

For the file. Thanks! ѮѯѰѱ 
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Route 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241 
 

From: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 11:18 AM 
To: sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov 
Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>; ahirschmann@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: RE: 5007 & 5009 County Road 16 OWWTS 
 
Good Morning Sheryl, 
 
Yea.. just part of our usual referral process.  
We will make sure the normal process is followed and no permits will be issued until approvals are granted. 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Jensen PE MCP 
Code/Zoning Enforcement Officer 
 

Town of Canandaigua 
Mobile: 585-315-3088 
5440 Routes 5 & 20, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
Web: www.townofcanandaigua.org 
Email: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org 
 
 
 

From: Robbins, Sheryl C (HEALTH) (sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov) <sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 10:47 AM 
To: 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Cc: Ohle, Tyler (Ontario Co) <tyler.ohle@ontswcd.com>; Bringley, Robert <rbringley@marathoneng.com>; Larsen, 
Kendall T (HEALTH) <kendall.larsen@health.ny.gov> 
Subject: 5007 & 5009 County Road 16 OWWTS 
Importance: High 
 
This office has received the Memo regarding Plan Review for the above referenced project (Application No CPN-22-051). 
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This office must receive proper application, plan review fee, plans and specifications, and engineering report for the 
review and approval of the proposed onsite wastewater treatment system (OWWTS) prior to construction. 
 
This office had contact with a previous engineering firm requiring the same information with new soil test data – no 
plans from that firm were received. 
Building permits should not be issued until this office approves the proposed OWWTS, in conjunction with review by the 
Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector, Tyler Ohle. 
 
We look forward to working with the new engineering firm on this project. 
 
Sheryl C. Robbins, PE 
Professional Engineer 1 
Pronouns:  she/her/hers 
NYS Dept of Health 
Geneva District Office 
624 Pre-Emption Rd 
Geneva, NY 14456 
315.789.3030 phone 
315.781.0831 fax 
315-807-9413 cell 
sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov 
 

 
 
 


